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MTS Trolley Rider
Insider Information
Please take a moment to learn about the
MTS “See Something, Say Something”
information. Click the MTS icon to read!

If you need assistance when riding the
trolley, you can text 619-318-1338 or
call MTS dispatch at 619-595-4960.
Put these important numbers in your
phone so you have them available
anytime you ride the trolley

Monday, September 25, 2023

HAPPY MONDAY, SCHOLARS! REMEMBER
THE PREUSS WAY IS KINDESS, RESPECT, AND
EXCELLENCE. HAVE A GREAT DAY!
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Important Reminders
Please remember to pick up your trash
before leaving the lunch tables after
eating.

Personal athletic equipment are no longer
allowed on campus. First offense: items
will be taken away and not returned
until the end of the school day. Second
offense: Items will be taken and not
returned. 

All students must come to school in dress
code. Preuss polo must be worn. No
jeans or sweats may be worn. Airpods
and headphones should be put away and
removed before entering campus until
after school. They may not be worn on
campus during the school day.

Quote of the day:
“Fight for the things that you care about, but do it in a
way that will lead others to join you.”

—Ruth Bader Ginsburg

derelict(adj): in deplorable condition

SAT Word:

Week 8

Weekly College Rep
Visits Available for
High School Students  

High schoolers! Click the here to
sign up for college rep visits!
Remember: students that sign up
for the most rep visits will be
entered into a raffle!!

https://www.sdmts.com/rider-info/rider-insider/see-something-say-something
https://www.vocabulary.com/dictionary/derelict
https://www.canva.com/design/DAFrh3-Hyc0/XDw6_AprFvJhvQIIfsniLw/view?utm_content=DAFrh3-Hyc0&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=publishsharelink
https://www.canva.com/design/DAFrh3-Hyc0/XDw6_AprFvJhvQIIfsniLw/view?utm_content=DAFrh3-Hyc0&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=publishsharelink
https://www.canva.com/design/DAFrh3-Hyc0/XDw6_AprFvJhvQIIfsniLw/view?utm_content=DAFrh3-Hyc0&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=publishsharelink


Join Science Olympiad!
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Yearbook Dedication Pages 

BANNED
BOOK WEEK
MINI-BOOK
JACKET
CONTEST



Interact Club

TSU-NAMI
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Are you looking for community
service hours and ways to give
back to your community? Look
no further because we can help
you with that. Meet us during
LUNCH every TUESDAY in
Room D201 to get involved! 

CLUB ANNOUNCEMENTS
The Preuss School Daily Bulletin | Monday • September 25, 2023

Hello everyone! In light of Suicide
Prevention Month, we have
created an activity for everyone to
participate in. If you find the tiny
blue and purple ribbon located on
the glass bulletin board next to the
green paper chains, take a picture
of it, show it to Ms. Van De
Vanter (her room is A201), and
you will receive a prize! While
looking for the ribbon make sure
to check out all the information
we have provided for Suicide
Prevention Month! Let's see who
finds it!

Finance Club

The Finance Club meets on
Tuesdays and Wednesdays from
4-5pm in C201. Join us to learn
about our first business venture
and this month’s financial
literacy topic – Saving and
Budgeting! 

Robotics
The robotics team meets 4-5 in
H101 Mondays and Thursdays
(pick either or both days) new
members welcome! 

APIA Club
Are you interested in hosting
events, dancing, or learning about
Asian Pacific Islander culture? If
so, come join us every
WEDNESDAY during LUNCH
in Room D203. Everyone is
welcome!

Volleyball Club
Volleyball Club Meets every
Friday from 4-5 in front of B103!
Meet us there! 

Multicultural Club
MultiCultural Empowerment
Club meetings are on Mondays
during lunch in room D203. See
you then!

Chess Club

Your Ad Here!
If you have a club or student
org that you want to
announce on the daily
bulletin, email Ms. Allie at
allie@ucsd.edu! All entries
must be submitted by
1:30pm the day before they
are supposed to be
published.



Born to a family of health professionals in Panama, Murillo-Rohde studied nursing at the Medical
and Surgical Hospital School of Nursing in San Antonio, Texas, where she was dismayed by how
few Hispanic nurses were available to serve a large Hispanic population. After graduating in 1948,
she went on to pursue several other degrees in education and psychiatric nursing, including a PhD
from NYU in 1971.

Over her career, Murillo-Rohde wrote about a broad range of issues from single parenthood to
same-sex couples. She also reached several professional heights, including becoming the first
Hispanic dean of nursing at NYU. But one of her greatest achievements was creating the National
Association of Hispanic Nurses (NAHN) in 1975. She felt strongly that the country needed an
organization to attract Hispanic people to nursing as well as to support their unique concerns and
those of the communities they served.

“I saw that I was the only Hispanic nurse who was going to Washington to work with the federal
government, review research and education grants, etc.,” Murillo-Rohde later noted. “I looked
behind me and thought: ‘Where are my people?’” For her creation of NAHN and numerous other
leadership roles, the American Academy of Nursing named Murillo-Rohde one of their living
legends in 1994.
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CELEBRATING HISPANIC/LATINX
HERITAGE MONTH
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Dr. Ildaura Murillo-Rohde was instrumental in the
founding of NAHN in 1975. An active member of the
American Nurse Association, Ildaura was concerned
that the ANA was not meeting the needs of Latino
nurses. Her vision was to assist Latinas in securing
their education to provide service to their community
and in helping themselves.

FACT OF THE DAY: 


